
 

REVIEW OF 16+ ACCOMMODATION – CONTINUING CARE AND AFTERCARE 

SERVICES 

Within Glasgow, the Central Continuing Care and Aftercare team provide services and 

support to our colleagues in the wider HSCP and to our care experienced young people as 

they move on to Aftercare. As a team we are committed to keeping the Promise: 

We said we would review our 16+ Accommodation services.   

We are ready to start the review of Glasgow’s 16+ Aftercare Accommodation. We have been 

meeting regularly with our colleagues within the HSCP including commissioning to begin to 

set out a plan for the review. We have been carefully considering all the provided and 

commissioned Aftercare Accommodation our young people currently use to select who will 

be in scope for the review. Many of our third sector service providers are keen to be part of 

the review.  

It is important that we have a good team around this project, so we have been identifying the 

key members to join this team. We are in the process of completing a Project Initiation 

Document that will set out a plan and help keep all the work streams on task. We are 

currently exploring the framework that will best fit this review and looking at the Scottish 

Approach to Service Design and how this will shape and help us achieve our desired 

outcomes.  

We hope to co-produce accommodation that meets the needs of all our young people. It is 

our vision to provide pathways for young people that are led by their individual need, offer 

valued relationships and promote trauma responsive practise that will enable young people 

to feel safe and secure. 


